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ANNOUNCEMENT TO FIRST YEAR STUDENTS ON PAYMENT OF FEES

We are pleased to inform all students who applied for Scholarship and HELB Loan that, following your
successful application for funding, the Higher Education Fund (HEF) has categorized and placed
students in various bands. This placement means that the household fees will be paid in two (2)
installments as indicated in the letters of admission.

Your letter indicating the financial aid awarded to you by the Higher Education Fund (HEF) is now
ready. Login to your student portal https://smis.uonbi.ac ke to download the letter

Please also be advised that the academic programme and classes will commence on 2™ September,
2024.However, you are expected to report for registration and orientation on 19" August, 2024.As
communicated in your admission letter, please regularly check the University website and your email
account for any updates regarding your studentship.

For further details on your Government scholarship, loan and upkeep allocations, please visit your HEF
portal at www.hef.co ke.

We look forward to welcoming you to the University of Nairobi.
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